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	     We really enjoy the sunny days, walking down the lane and seeing the animals. Melody calls out to the Alpacas, they soon come running up to the gate! 
Discos still happen even though the sun is shining. Look at those faces, the pictures evidence the positive impact music has on us all come “rain or shine”. The dates for the next Discos are 10th and 24th July 2024, with a small break over August and then 4th Sept Discos commence again. 
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Sophie is very proud of her enterprise pricing list; this will be on display at Crispin Hall with beautiful hand-crafted items to raise money for our enterprise funds. 
Scrap books are being updated reminiscing and reflecting on things with have done over the previous months. 
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